
Get your tickets for a chance to win!  

$500 CASH RAFFLE 

Tickets are $5 each  
OR 5 tickets for $20! 

 
The drawing will be held at the conclusion of the 
Chicken Dinner on Sunday, October 20, 2019. 

 
It has been a tradition that each year our eighth grade class takes a trip to 
Space Camp in Huntsville, Al. for three days.  All proceeds from this raffle 

will benefit the Class of 2021 fall trip to Space Camp.  

 

PURCHASE TICKETS:  Tickets are available for purchase from any seventh 
grade student, or you can fill out the form below and return it to the school 

in an envelope marked “CASH RAFFLE” by Wednesday, October 16, 2019. 

TICKET ORDER FORM 

NAME:  _______________________________________________  PHONE:  _________________ 

CHILD’S NAME:  ________________________________________  GRADE:  _________________ 

Number of tickets:  _______________    Amount Enclosed:  ______________________________ 

Questions?  Call or text Bekki Ssteans at 618-670-1638. 


